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NEW BUILDINGS FOR HEXHAM MIDDLE
SCHOOL & QUEEN ELIZABETH HIGH SCHOOL

Invitation to a Public Drop-in Event

Hadrian Learning Trust (HLT), Northumberland County Council (NCC) and Galliford Try
are pleased to invite you to a public drop-in event to showcase our proposals for the
redevelopment of the Queen Elizabeth High School site, including the relocation of
Hexham Middle School.

The proposals for the site include the refurbishment and extension of the historic Hydro
building and Winter Garden, a new sports block, significantly improved external sports
provision, and new car parking & bus drop off areas.

When completed, the redeveloped site will support the two distinct schools with separate
facilities for each age group. The schools will have the same capacity as they do currently:
Queen Elizabeth High School with capacity for 1,308 pupils (aged 13-18) and Hexham
Middle School with capacity for 600 pupils (aged 9-13).

Galliford Try has been selected by NCC to design
and deliver the redevelopment proposals.

Galliford Try is a national contractor with lots of
experience of building schools.

How can | find out more?
We are running two drop-in events:

Wednesday 11th September 2019
17.00 - 20.00

Saturday 14th September 2019
09.30-12.30

‘i l-‘iouse
Winter Garden, Queen Elizabeth High School | Farm &

Whetstone Bridge Road
Hexham, NE46 3JB

www.qgehs.net www.hexhammiddleschool.co.uk
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NEW BUILDINGS FOR HEXHAM MIDDLE
SCHOOL & QUEEN ELIZABETH HIGH SCHOOL

Invitation to a Public Drop-in Event

There will be an opportunity at the drop-in events to record any specific questions,
gueries or comments. If you prefer to do so afterwards, please email the team at:
gehsredevelopment.uk@avisonyoung.com.

Representatives from HLT, NCC and Galliford Try will also be in attendance at the events
to answer any questions.

After the drop-in events, display materials will also be available on the schools' websites:
www.hexhammiddleschool.co.uk and www.qehs.net.

www.qgehs.net www.hexhammiddleschool.co.uk



